

City of Gainesville Pegeen Hanrahan, Mayor

July 12, 2004

Mr. Derek Turner P.O. Box 1250 Gainesville, FL 32602-1250

Dear Mr. Turner:

This letter is to certify that at the Monday, June 28, 2004, City Commission meeting you was appointed to serve as a member of the Citizens' Advisory Committee for Community Development. Your term of office is effective June 28, 2004 and will expire November 1, 2005.

On behalf of the Gainesville City Commission, I would like to welcome and thank you for your willingness in serving on the Citizens' Advisory Committee for Community Development.

If you have any questions, or desire further information, please contact the Staff Liaison Jim Hencin at (352) 334-5031.

Sincerely,

Pager Hamalan

Pegeen Hanrahan

Mayor

PH:ejf

Thanks so